



RIM ROCK ELEMENTARY



Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Below you will find our supply list for the 2023-2024 school year. Our Back to School/Open House/Meet your Teacher Night will be on Tuesday, August 8th from 4:00 to 5:30pm


SECOND GRADE SUPPLY LIST – 2023-2024

This year we will be collecting a fee of $40.00 per student.  This fee covers all classroom supplies needed for second grade. This fee also covers supplies for art, science and technology supplies as well. Fees for classroom supplies are School Board mandated. 

*Fees for field trips and school activities will be determined in advance of the planned events.



Thank you very much, 
Second Grade Teachers
		

